
 

Dear Parents, 

 

COVID 19 update: 

 

Following latest Government advice, we will be remaining open. 

 

Please do not send children into school with a new persistent cough or fever. We also 

request that if you (parents and relatives) have a new persistent cough or high 

temperature that you do not come to school to drop your child off or pick them up. You 

must stay at home for 7 days. 

 

We continue with our daily deep cleans, excellent hand washing procedures and the 

applying of hand gel and want to reassure everyone we are doing everything we can to 

try and keep everyone who visits our school safe. 

 

Please update yourselves on today’s latest advice from Government and ensure you 

follow the stay at home guidance they have put in place. 

 

http://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance. 

 

Stay at Home Guidance 

 

 

Thank you. 
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